
	
	

	

Friday, March 27, 2020   MEDIA RELEASE 

         

Ministry of Labour and Small Enterprise 
Development’s Postponement of Conciliation 

Meetings 
  
The Ministry of Labour and Small Enterprise Development 
(MOLSED) wishes to advise its stakeholders that all 
conciliation meetings listed for the month of April 2020 are 
postponed to a date to be fixed. 

Trade Unions and employers are reminded that trade disputes 
which are about to become statute barred can be reported to 
the Conciliation Advisory and Advocacy Division (CAAD) via 
the following email: conciliation.mol@gov.tt.  

For further information, please email the Conciliation Advisory 
and Advocacy Division at conciliation.mol@gov.tt. 

Members of the public can visit the Ministry’s website at 
www.molsed.gov.tt or its social media Pages: Facebook, 
Twitter, Instagram, LinkedIn for updates and more on 
Ministry’s services.    

-END- 


